
 

 

 

 

Date:  August 21, 2020 
 

To:  Chief School Administrators 
 

Route to:  School Business Administrators 
 

From:  Allen Dupree, Director 
  Office of School Finance 

  
Fiscal Year 2021 Nonpublic Nursing Services Entitlement Notice 

 

The Nonpublic Nursing Services Aid Entitlement Notice will be available on or about August 20 through the 
“School Aid Payments and Notices” link on the New Jersey Department of Education’s (NJDOE) Homeroom 
webpage.   
 
If you received entitlement funds for a school that has closed, please do not send a refund check to the NJDOE. 
Any such checks the NJDOE receives will be returned to your district. All refunds will be collected through a state 
aid payment deduction after you have completed the FY21 Nonpublic Project Completion Report (NPCR). 
 
The entitlement notice for each nonpublic school in your district is also available on this website. Please 
distribute each notice to the appropriate nonpublic school; the NJDOE does not mail the entitlement notices to 
the nonpublic schools. 

 
Please send questions regarding the entitlements to Amrita Nidhi at Amrita.Nidhi@doe.nj.gov. 
 
 
 

c:  Members, State Board of Education 
     Kevin Dehmer, Interim Commissioner of Education 
     NJDOE Staff  
     Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
     Garden State Coalition of Schools 
     NJ LEE Group 
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